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April 18, IS58

L C H 5 Students 
Gov ern Tow n
The students of LCHS 

governed the town of 
Eureka on Tuesday, Ap
ril 8. ..The student 
city officials were 
elected at LCHS in the 
same way. the' town of
ficials are. On Monday 
night, the students 
attended a regular 
city council . meeting 
and then held their 
own council meeting.

They passed seven 
ordinances and ■ were 
briefed on their dut
ies for the next day.

Tuesday morning the 
council met, passed 
the ordinances ■ a sec
ond time and waived 
the third hearing. The 
mayor, Frank West, 
then .appointed the 
four council members, 
Ilia Olson, Bob St. 
Peter, Bob Burk, and 
Ernie Roo, and Water 
Commissioner, Pat 
Kearney to serve on 
several committees.

These committees 
were to circulate 
around and find what 
improvements could be 
made on such thiv. gs as 
the streets, parks, 
lighting, water and 
finances,' and report 
their findings that 
afternoon.

After the new ordin
ances were passed, the 
two town policemen, 
Darrell Pitman and 
Milton Fish began iss
uing tickets. Those 
who got tickets came 
down to the City Hall 
where they were tried 
by Police Judges Neil 
West and Marvin Senne. 
They then either paid 
their fines to the 
Clerk, Sharon Osier, 
or asked for a trial, 
with Pauline Held and 
Nancy Douglas as De-
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Margaret Shea as City 
Attorney. The town 
Treasurer, Mrs. Zoa 
Kuchenski showed - her 
books to Shannon Shea 
and Fire,7 Chief Jim 
Peltier " gave Ricky 
Shea and his firemen 
a ride on the fire en
gine and showed them 
how to work it. Public 
Health Inspector Paul
ine Held, examined all 
windows on main 
street and made out 
complaints against the 
owners.

There were seven 
cases tried during the 
evening; one was a 
jury trial, and the 
others were judges de
cisions. The students 
witnessed a trial by 
Judge Frost Tuesday 
morning.

Tuesday afternoon, 
the town policemen 
were faced with a real

_______________ Page 11
boys from Libhy were 
in town and were sup
posed to be detained 
until their parents 
could come to get 
them; however, the two 
real town policemen 
were out of town. So 
they arrested them and 
held them until 6:00.

The students were 
kept busy throughout 
the day, and by 10:00 
that night had col
lected $92.65 in fines. 
The money received 
from city ordinances 
fines will go to the 
city and the money re- 
cieved from fines on 
the seven ordinances 
passed by the student 
city council will go 
to the school.

The student govern
ment day was well re- 
cieved and gave the 
students a chance to 
observe city govern-

Having T. V. 
difficulties?

We suggest you

see Ray Barreth 
your

worries will be eonel


